
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

For Captain Vittorio Maj

July 11, 2013

To Whom it may concern:

This letter shall serve as a recommendation for Captain Vittorio Maj who was hired to deliver and sail my 
57’ Jeanneau Yacht (“MIA”) from Casa de Campo D.R. to Los Angeles, Ca. from March 29th, 2013 until 
delivery in Los Angeles, Ca.   

He sailed from Casa de Campo D.R. by the coast of Mexico to Belize City and then to Shelter Bay 
Panama and went through the Panama Canal and  up the coast of Central American stopping in 
Guatemala, then  Acapulco, Cabo San Lucas,  Ensenada and arriving in Los Angeles, Ca.

His seamanship was outstanding with attention to safety. He supervised a crew ranging from 1 to 2.

He was able to make repairs and install parts as needed along the way.  He has good attention to detail.

He has good experience in traveling to many foreign ports and customs procedures.  I would gladly hire 
him again for my vessel for my future needs.

Sincerely,

CGI Marine, LLC

Pamela Becker, sole member

310-804-3873

pam@cardready.com


